Information from Adrienne 17th April 2024
Hi everyone, hope you are well. I want to let you know about a small change in the way you check in for your device check at Wythenshawe hospital. As you may be aware, MFT has got a new computer system called Hive. We no longer have a set of notes for you, your information is all stored on Hive.
As part of Hive, patients can sign up to My MFT. This is recommended but is not compulsory. We do not have access to your My MFT account. All your appointments and clinic letters are sent to your My MFT account if we have included you as a recipient of the correspondence.
When you come to clinic for a device check, you should go through entrance 6 as normal then go straight through the small door in front of you. There is no longer a member of staff at the reception desk at entrance 6.
Immediately on the right is a “hub” called Pacing Reception where a member of the Cardiac Physiology admin team will be waiting to meet you.
You can check in on your My MFT but it is recommended you let the Pacing Reception staff know that you have arrived. They will then direct you to the area you need to be for your device check.
If you do not have My MFT, you should report to the Pacing Reception staff. They will check you in and direct you to the area you need to be for your device check.
The photo here shows the Pacing Reception and Chris, the admin staff member about to check in the next patient for his device check. See you all soon, stay regular! Adrienne 
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